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Dear Danny Garcia and Jackie C. Garcia,

With deep respect, we express our sincere gratitude to you and your wife Jackie 
for your visit to Irpin. It is a great honor for us to host you in our city and to meet you 
personally, a person who has such a deep life experience, and who inspires good deeds 
not only in his country but also around the world through his dedication to service, 
peacekeeping, and spiritual support. Your visit to our city is an important reminder of 
the sacred values on which true peace and mutual understanding are built.

We are proud that Irpin has the only «Pillar of Peace» in Ukraine, a symbol that 
unites people in the pursuit of harmony and brotherhood. There are more than 250,000 
of them in the world, and it is a special blessing for us to have such an important 
spiritual symbol of peace in the heart of our city. May this «Pillar of Peace» be a 
constant reminder to all of us of God's grace and the strength we receive when we work 
together in unity and love for our neighbors.

Your mission as a priest and former marine is extremely important and inspiring. 
We are full of hope that we will be able to work together to strengthen peace, support 
veterans and young people, as well as develop humanitarian and social initiatives. We 
sincerely look forward to further cooperation in the areas that are most important for 
our city and our country - in particular, in maintaining the spiritual health of the 
community, helping those who have gone through difficult trials, and creating 
opportunities for the growth and development of younger generations. We believe that 
God will bless these efforts and help us build a future of love, compassion and mutual 
understanding.
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It is very important for us to express our gratitude to the entire American people 
for their unlimited support and assistance in these difficult times. Your solidarity and 
commitment to the principles of justice and peace are of great importance to us. God's 
blessing, help and support give us the strength to continue our struggle for a brighter 
future, and we believe that together we can build a better tomorrow for our children 
and descendants.

We appreciate your willingness to stand with us in this difficult time and work 
towards a better future. Together, with God's help, we can create a world of 
understanding, peace, support and grace.

We wish you and your family good health and well-being every step of the way. 
May God's blessings accompany your efforts in praying for peace and harmony in the 
world.

Contact person:

Tatiana Yaroshenko - Deputy Mayor of Irpin - manager of the executive 
committee (e-mail: intdep@imr.gov.ua, orgirpin@ukr.net, tel.: +38-096-070-08-22)

We look forward to further meetings and fruitful cooperation.

Best wishes and gratitude,

Acting Mayor of Irpin- 
manager of the executive committee

Iryna Lyulchuk 
+ 38- 097- 990- 96-28 
intdep@imr.gov. ua
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